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I am writing in strong SUPPORT of HB 3493. The very thought that landlords 

currently have the ability to disallow residents in manufactured home parks access to 

their full and fair participation in the political process astounds me. Oregonians must 

stand up for voting rights, which includes access to information provided during 

canvassing, among other activities.  

 

I am asking for your full support of HB 3493. 


